

VICE-PRINCIPAL (RESEARCH)

Richardson Hall, Suite 251
Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6
Tel 613 533-6933
Fax 613 533-6934
research@queensu.ca

June 11, 2012

Dr. Victoria Friesen
Department of Biology
Queen's University
Kingston, ON K7L 3N6

Dear Dr. Friesen:

Re: Conservation Genetics Group - Closure

Thank you for your e-mail to the Senate Advisory Research Committee (SARC) dated May 18, 2012, indicating that the Conservation Genetics Group has chosen to disband. The Secretariat will remove the group from its website.

My understanding is that the current activities of the group are not sufficient to merit continued formal group status, but you will continue to engage in both individual and collaborative projects. On behalf of SARO members, I would like to wish you and your colleagues success in your future research engageavours.

Sincerely yours,

Steven N. Liss, PhD

Vice-Principal (Research) and

Chair, Senate Advisory Research Committee

c. Ms. Georgina Moore, Secretary of the University, University Secretariat